
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Lindsay Marshall, Management Analyst II 

DATE:    5/26/2020 

SUBJECT: 
Republic Services Annual Report and Request to Consider a Rate Adjustment 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Republic Services, the City’s solid waste and recycling provider, will present their annual report to 
the Council, as well as request the Council’s consideration of a rate adjustment.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Republic Services PowerPoint Presentation 
-Republic Services 2020 Rate Adjustment Packet for Tualatin City Council  


